I have had the pleasure and privilege of being asked to join the Board of Directors for Creature Comfort Pet Therapy back in November 2011, at its inception. At the time I was the Director of rehabilitation at the Atlantic Rehabilitation Institute in Morristown in the initiation of a pet therapy program there.

Upon meeting the founding mothers of Creature Comfort Pet Therapy-Joan Baer and Annnie Murphy, I knew instantly that they would be the precise people that could help our pet therapy program at Morristown Medical Center.

My dog Lily, became one of the first certified pet therapy dogs for this CCPT in February 2012. She provided hundreds of visits with and brought joy to so many patients! My little dog Teddy followed in her paw prints a couple of years later.

CCPT's annual fundraiser- The Furry Scurry Walk-a-Thon is going on right now, and the important funds raised will allow us to continue to provide pet therapy visits to hospitals, facilities and community institutions in the coming years.

Any and all support of my team- "KOD's Canine Cuties" is greatly appreciated! There's no donation too small all are more than welcome to help us meet our mission of bringing cold noses and warming hearts.



Cold Noses

Warming Hearts







